
MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY 
General Meeting Minutes 
 
Date:   2/6/2017 
Start time:   7:06 PM, at the Poughkeepsie United Methodist Church 
Present:   24 members, 1 guest 
 
● The minutes from the previous meeting, located on the club’s website, were accepted 

as posted. 
● Fred DiMaria reported on the treasury status. 
● Jer Milosek reminded members that membership renewals are due by the March 

meeting.  Renewals received after the March meeting will be assessed a late fee.  Jer 
noted that there are members that are sending in renewals without the required AMA 
card copy and/or self addressed stamped envelope.  These renewals will not be 
processed. 

● Rob Schulze said that there was nothing to report on the Redwing field. 
● Peter Jagich mentioned that Ron Revelle will need to step down from his position of 

Field Chairman for the Wallkill field.  Rob VanDerMeulen volunteered to take over 
the position of Chairman for the Wallkill field. 

● Peter noted that we will need someone to volunteer to take over for Ron Revelle 
regarding the “Leader Club” work that is done each year. 

● Peter Gregory is looking for newsletter input materials. 
● Glenn Stubbs mentioned that Jim Woods is in “rehab”, and is doing well and in good 

spirits. 
● Glenn reminded members that now is the perfect time to inspect your models for the 

upcoming flying season. 
● Peter Jagich noted that the proposed cell tower at the Wallkill field looks to be on hold 

for now.  A discussion was also held on possible field rolling options. 
● Probationary member Rich Kleinhenz was voting in as a Regular member. 
 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned:   7:27 PM 
 
Minutes submitted by:   Flavio Ambrosini 

Page 1 of 1 


